
 
 
 
 

WISCONSIN SOCIAL SERVICES ASSOCIATION 
Secretary’s Report 2013 

 
Thank you for the privilege of serving as your secretary.  I have fulfilled my duties to the 
best of my abilities, and thank Jaci Fuller and Dave Zeller for stepping in and helping out 
when I had to be absent.  
I understand my name has been submitted for nomination again, for the new term, if 
elected, I am willing to serve. 
The minutes of the Executive Committee are posted on the official WSSA website as 
soon as they have been approved, I encourage you to visit the website to stay informed of 
the activities of the Association.  Your input is needed, get your suggestions to a member 
of the Executive Committee.  My e-mail address is kitzel@centurytel.net.  Any thing sent to 
me will be shared with the committee. 
Enjoy the conference and be sure to complete the evaluation sheet and give us your 
feedback.  
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